
HIGH SCHOOL DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESdAY, DECEMBER 1ST 2020 

 

FFA members- the fruit will be delivered to the school on Wednesday,  December 9th (not the 

8th as previously scheduled).  Please make arrangements to pick up your fruit between 1pm and 

5pm next Wednesday from the IMC. 

 

Spanish Club will meet virtually TODAY at 1:00PM. 

 

TONIGHT, Varsity girls basketball will travel to Tri-County, game time 6:00PM.  Bus leaves at 

4:45PM.  Good luck ladies! 

 

The FFA is still collecting donations for the food pantry as well as collecting lip balm and 

chapstick to be donated. Please have all donations to the Ag Room by Friday, December 11th. All 

items collected are going to be brought to the Handcuff for Hunger event on Saturday, 

December 12th. Any FFA members who are interested in attending this event please see Brayden 

Grimm or sign up in the Ag room. This would be a great way to represent our chapter and build 

a stronger connection with members of the community!  

 

Anyone interested in participating in High Quiz should attend an informational meeting 

TOMORROW at 1pm virtually. Please message Mrs. Beyer or Mrs. Suehs for an invite to 

the meeting. 

 

Lifetouch will be here one more time for retakes next Monday.  If you were not here the 

first two times this is your final opportunity to get your pictures taken.  Please contact 

the office to be put on the list.  If you are virtual that day, please come to school by 9am. 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 


